
Maple Class Term 2 Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Term 2 has been jam-packed of Christmas festivities from our beautiful Christingle service 

to watching the KS1 nativity. It has been a pleasure teaching your children this term and 

watching them grow. Enjoy your Christmas break! 

In term 3 we will be learning about: 

English – Oliver and the Seawigs – 

Narrative Writing, diary entries, 

descriptive writing. 

Maths – Multiplication & Division, 

length & perimeter 

Geography – The UK 

Science – Animals including Humans 

RE – What is the Holy Trinity? 

PE – Basketball 

ICT – Branching Databases 

 

 

 Reminders:  

PE days are Tuesday and 

Thursday – please may children 

come in wearing appropriate PE 

kits. 

Please can children regularly be 

using Times Tables Rock Stars 

and Spelling Shed. 

Spellings and Times tables will be 

tested on a Friday. 

Could contact books be in school 

every day please. 

Remember to check Class Dojo 

for updates and pictures of what 

we have been up to. 

Library Trip Visit - 3rd Oct 


